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Emmer Green Pre-School





Autumn 2016





Hygiene – please can you ensure your child visits the toilet and washes their hands at pre-school before you leave your child.  This is very important as we have children with environmental and food allergies.  It also reduces toilet accidents and is good practice for self-help skills.


Mobile phones - must not be used when you are within the pre-school. This is both our policy and a safeguarding issue which must be taken very seriously. 


Named belongings – please ensure you label your child’s belongings with big and bold names so staff can find lunch boxes, bags, clothes etc easily. 


Cut fruit - if lunch boxes contain small fruit and/or tomatoes, cucumber or carrots, please cut them up into small pieces to reduce the risk of choking.


Car parking and safety - unfortunately there is no parking outside the children's centre for parents, however there is plenty of free parking in surrounding roads.  


Library books – we will start placing library books in children’s folders after half-term.  Please return them once your child has finished with them and you will be given a new one to take home.


BACS payments to pre-school – if you make payments to the pre-school via BACS please remember to include your child’s surname.





Please remember… 





�





Primary school may seem a long way off but the application deadline for September 2017 intake is 15 January 2017 so your decisions ideally need to be made this term.  Online applications can be made from 11 November 2016.  You can find more information on Reading and Oxfordshire council websites - links can be found from our website.


We wish you all a happy and successful term ahead. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to talk to a member of staff.








Sickness/upset stomach – Please keep your child out of pre-school for 48hrs after sickness and ensure they are fit and well before returning to pre-school.  


If members of staff become ill this affects our adult-child ratio and means we will have to close the pre-school.








PRE-SCHOOL


REMINDERS





Welcome to all our new children and parents this term, we hope your child is settling well into their new routine.  


Please do take some time to read the newsletter which includes important reminders, dates for your diary and information about upcoming events.


You can also find updates on our Facebook page and on our website: emmergreenpreschool.org.uk








 0118 901 5506


�HYPERLINK "http://www.emmergreenpreschool.org.uk"�www.emmergreenpreschool.org.uk���HYPERLINK "mailto:info@emmergreenpreschool.org.uk"�info@emmergreenpreschool.org.uk�
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Emmer Green Pre-School











HELLOS & GOODBYES 


We are pleased to welcome Claire Daley who has joined us for a year.  Claire is providing maternity cover for Claire Ross who had baby Dexter in August. Congratulations to Claire and her family.





We are sad to say goodbye to Lyndsey Wiesblatt who will be leaving us on 10 October.  We wish her well in her next role and thank her for being an important part of our pre-school.





Zoe Wicks will join us on 11 October as our new Deputy Supervisor.  Please say hello and introduce yourself when she joins our team.








Dates for your DIARY





PE:    *no PE kit required*





Wednesday 2 November


Monday 21 November





Show &Tell:





Tuesday 11 October


 Friday 21 October


Wednesday 9 November


Monday 28 November





Please encourage your child to bring something they would like to show everyone and talk about





Individual photos





Monday 3 October





If your child does not attend on Mondays but you would like this opportunity please add your child’s name to a time-slot on the notice board





Harvest Festival





Tuesday 4 October


9.30am 


at St Barnabas Church





Please bring an item of tinned food to donate





Join us for coffee, tea & cakes at pre-school after the service.  There will also be new £1 books for sale





AGM





Wednesday 12 October


7:30pm – 8:30pm


at the Children’s Centre





We’d love as many parents /carers to come and, if you can, sign up to help on the committee.  Without one our pre-school cannot continue to operate!


 


Kids Klub





Mon 18 & Tues 19 October





This company��� will film your child and transpose onto a Christmas themed DVD for the chance to buy.  Please visit kids-klub.co.uk for more info and previews








Thanks also go to Travis Perkins at Playhatch who provided us with discounted play sand for our sandpit which is now back in action.  The children are loving it!











SNACKS & HEALTHY EATING


Healthy eating - please try to give your child healthy food in their lunch box, as the pre-school is keen to encourage healthy eating. Remember small fruit and veg need to be cut to reduce the risk of choking.


Please make sure you pack an appropriate lunch. For example 1 sandwich, 1 yogurt, some cut up fruit or veg and a tasty treat.


Allergies - please be aware we do have children with serious allergies in the pre-school and so it is important that everyone is careful of items which contain nuts or sesame seeds. Be especially careful about items such as Tracker or cereal bars.








THANK YOUS


A big thank you to Budgens of Emmer Green who have kindly provided all our staff with new uniforms.  It is very much appreciated.





OPEN MORNING





31 October AM 





Please put your name against a time-slot for an appointment with your child’s key person. This can be  found on the notice board.


Please note: there is no normal AM or PM session on this day.  Children can play in the room whilst you have your appointment.


ITEMS NEEDED BY PRE-SCHOOL


If you have anything you can donate we’d be very grateful. We are particularly in need of: 


Gardening things – compost, grass seed, flower bulbs etc


Any craft paper, cotton wool etc


Outdoor toys  





SNACKS AND HEALTHY EATING


Healthy eating - please try to give your child healthy food in their lunch box, as the pre-school is keen to encourage healthy eating. Remember small fruit and tomatoes need to be cut to reduce the risk of choking.


Please make sure you pack an appropriate lunch. For example 1 sandwich, 1 yogurt, some cut up fruit or veg and a tasty treat.


Allergies - please be aware we do have children with serious allergies in the pre-school and so it is important that everyone is careful of items which contain nuts or sesame seeds. Be especially careful about items such as Tracker or cereal bars.
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And congratulations to Stacie Smith who is expecting a baby in January!









